March 10, 2016

To Whom It May Concern

LaVallee/Brensinger Architects lease space in the Baxter Place Building at

305 Commercial Street, Portland, Maine. The company has requested to place a
sign within the 33’ x 13’ 4” space frontage that they occupy. A sign proposal has
been discussed with us and we give permission for the sign to be attached to the
front of the Baxter Place Building.

Very truly,
Linnette Pride

Property Manager
Baxter Place, LLC



